UNUSUAL OPPORTUNITIES OFFERING[image: ]

November 9, 2024

Dear Bulletin & Communications Leaders,

Your assistance with promoting the upcoming Unusual Opportunities Offering on November 9, 2024 is truly appreciated. Thank you! Please insert the following announcements into your church/Conference bulletins on the dates indicated. Other promotional resources for this offering, including posters and a video etc., are available for you to download at https://stewardship.adventistchurch.com/offerings-aunz/  

Banner Advertisement (Please use this banner below in all newsletters, bulletins & church Powerpoint slides until 9 November 2024)
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October 26 Bulletins/Newsletters
Unusual Opportunities Offering — November 9: What does a television station in
Norway have to do with an Ebola centre in Africa? In recent years, they were both
funded by your Unusual Opportunity Offering. In two short weeks, we’ll be collecting the
Unusual Opportunities Offering for global mission. Please mark your calendar and prepare to give generously.

November2 Bulletins/Newsletters
Unusual Opportunities Offering 2024: In the same way that a cheetah can spring into
action in record time, when an unexpected situation hits the Seventh-day Adventist
Church, we need to be nimble and agile to respond rapidly. By doing so, we can turn a
challenge into a new opportunity to increase the impact of God’s mission throughout
the world. Please give generously next Sabbath, November 9, to the Unusual Opportunities Offering. Thank you!

November 9 Bulletins/Newsletters
Today is Unusual Opportunities Offering Day! Unusual Opportunities for mission require a rapid and generous response from God’s people. That’s why we’re asking you today to please give generously to the Unusual Opportunities Offering appeal. Thank you!


November 9 Pulpit Announcement 
UNUSUAL OPPORTUNITIES OFFERING APPEAL November 9, 2024 
Known for its speed and agility, the cheetah is the fastest land mammal, able to go from zero to 60 miles per hour in just three seconds.

When an unexpected mission opportunity hits the Seventh-day Adventist Church, we need to move quickly. We need to be nimble and agile to respond rapidly. By so doing, we can increase the impact of God’s mission throughout the world. 

In recent years your support has helped fund projects such as an outreach centre in Eastern Europe and television stations in Norway. It’s funded a comprehensive health outreach program in Sweden and Ebola education in Africa. And when local outreach programs in Rwanda and Papua New Guinea resulted in hundreds of thousands of new believers and new church buildings were urgently needed—your gifts helped make that possible. Thank you! 

Please give generously on Sabbath, 9 November to the Unusual Opportunities Offering appeal.

PRAYER: Dear Lord, we know You love a cheerful giver. Move us, we pray, to respond
with speed to Your call to give generously to further Your work.
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Download the eGiving App Australia: www.egiving.org.au

New Zealand: www.egiving.org.nz
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